
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: March 11, 2024 
 
To:  Pastors, parish communicators 
 
From:  Maureen Smith, director, Office of Communications  
  
Re:  Catholic Media Conference Registration open  

           
 
The Archdiocese of Atlanta is very excited this year to host the Catholic Media 
Conference June 18-21. The conference is organized annually by the Catholic 
Media Association. It usually draws 300-400 Catholic journalists and 
communications professionals from across North America for professional 
development and fellowship.  
 
I want to personally invite you to consider sending someone from your 
communications staff to this conference. Registration is already open at the 
link above. You can select between a full three-day ticket or a less expensive 
one-day pass. If you register before April 7, you will get an early-bird discount.  
   
This year, we are thrilled to offer talks from Bishop Robert Reed, the head of 
the USCCB Committee on Communications; Paolo Ruffini, the prefect for the 
Vatican dicastery for communications, and one of the young adult pilgrims who 
is participating in the National Eucharistic Pilgrimage traveling across the 
nation in advance of the National Eucharistic Congress. We will also be offering 
workshops on artificial intelligence, web development, search engine 
optimization, design, storytelling, podcasting and more.  
  
If you decide to attend, please let me know so we can connect with you at the 
conference. Call or email with any questions you might have. My office number 
is 404-920-7344 and my email is msmith@archatl.com.  
 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.catholicmediaconference.org%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cmsmith%40archatl.com%7C1ab32f98d52e4434af5608dc21dfb9ca%7Cf11e86a55b3c46ac8964e581b7a78789%7C0%7C0%7C638422492008405595%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ITtlG%2B8scmIzYVzzvMQrfmQBYSNhunhpZAGr%2BbZ9Fwo%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.catholicmediaconference.org%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cmsmith%40archatl.com%7C1ab32f98d52e4434af5608dc21dfb9ca%7Cf11e86a55b3c46ac8964e581b7a78789%7C0%7C0%7C638422492008405595%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ITtlG%2B8scmIzYVzzvMQrfmQBYSNhunhpZAGr%2BbZ9Fwo%3D&reserved=0
https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.catholicmediaassociation.org%2F%23%23&data=05%7C02%7Cmsmith%40archatl.com%7C1ab32f98d52e4434af5608dc21dfb9ca%7Cf11e86a55b3c46ac8964e581b7a78789%7C0%7C0%7C638422492008413566%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=EiwrAnRrgTv0DLrHtPK%2BkAKIVTI0K96isFwF9YU3pqI%3D&reserved=0
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